
KEW GARDENS HILLS CIVIC ASSOCIATION

THE QUEENS CIVIC CONGRESS

 Present a special FREE workshop
CHALLENGING YOUR REAL ESTATE ASSESSMENT

Your real estate assessment determines how much you will pay in
property taxes.  Learn how to file a challenge to the

assessment of your property.
Bring your assessment and information about homes sold in your area.

Wednesday, February 27—7:00 PM

Rabbinical Seminary of America
76-01 147 Street

PANEL

Valery Yuabov, local real estate broker
Cham Weissman, accountant, property holder

At a time when property values are decreasing. challenging your
assessment is the only practical way for most homeowners to lower their

property taxes.
There is no guarantee that filing a challenge will result in a lowered

assessment.

For information:  718-263-1760

KGHCA/ PO Box 670085, Kew Gardens Hills, NY 11367
www.kghca.org  www.queensciviccongress.org

This event is made possible thanks to the support of the Kew Gardens Hills Community Foundation.
Special thanks to the Rabbinical Seminary of America for providing space for this event.


